
Save the Date!  Call for Speakers! 

Traffic Engineering Workshop 

& 

Transportation Planning Forum 

April 20, 2016 
 

 

ITE Wisconsin is hosting our annual spring conference featuring the Transportation Planning Forum and the Traffic 

Engineering Workshop on April 20, 2016 at the Country Springs in Pewaukee.  The event organizers are looking for 

speakers in both sessions, and you are invited to submit a notice of interest on topics such as:

� Intersection Improvements  

� Traffic Signal Systems 

� Transit 

� Complete Streets 

� Corridor Studies 

� Long Range Plans 

� New Technology 

� Access Management 

� Special Events 

� Pedestrians and Bicycles 

� Roundabouts 

� Unconventional Designs 

� Travel Demand Forecasting 

� Environmental Quality 

� Smart Growth 

� Public Involvement 

� Transportation and Land Use 

� Safety 

� Traffic Impact Studies 

� Funding Strategies 

� Low Cost Improvements  

All areas within traffic engineering and transportation planning will be considered.  We encourage topics involving 

innovative practices, public/private partnerships, lessons learned, new research, and policy issues. 

 

Please contact Laura Zavadil at laura.zavadil@rasmithnational.com with a notice of interest for presentation suggestions.  

Full abstracts are not required, but please provide a 2-3 sentence description on your topic. Presenters do not need to be 

ITE members – please forward to your peers and co-workers. 

 

PLEASE RESPOND BY NOVEMBER 13, 2015 


